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5. It is understood that the application of the provisions of Sections 4,
7 of the Annex to the said Agreement to the return services descri
Sections 1 and 2 of the said Annex shall not be affected by the proi
of the present modification."
If the Government of Canada is agreeable to the foregoing modiîf

of the said Agreement of 16 August, 1950, I suggest that this letter, an(
reply in similar terms, should be regarded as placing on record the agre
of our two Governments.

Yours sincerely,

T. CLIFTON WRU
His Excellency Mr. Alfred Rive,

High Commissioner for Canada,
Wellington.


